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Our next meeting

Hi Mitch: I was wondering if you had given thought to a date and time for our next meeting. If you can let me
know what works for BLM, I can coordinate schedules for the NRC staff who would attend.

On a related note, we had a telecon with the State of WY Friday and they requested a face to face meeting
with NRC and BLM to discuss each agencies NEPA process ( timing of engagement, etc). We are considering
meeting with them in WY and I would imagine you would have your field offices participate. We haven't set a
date- this is just a heads up

Andrea Kock, Chief, Environmental Review Branch
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
USNRC
Washington, D.C.
301-415-7183
andrea.kock@nrc.gov
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